We understand that World Connect requires a PCPP grant application as part of the World Connect application process. However, in conjunction with the Peace Corps Morocco grants coordinator, we have determined a timeline for approval of our PCPP grant application by April 30th. You will receive our PCPP grant as soon as it has been approved by Peace Corps.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions regarding this portion of our grant application:

PCV John DeBellis:
jdd2118@gmail.com; (212) 662751068

PCV Kirsten Zeiter:
kirstenazeiter@gmail.com; (212) 662722956

PC Morocco grants coordinator, El Mostafa Lamqaddam: 
elamqaddam@peacecorps.gov; (212) 537683780 Ext. 108
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